
Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $240,620 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $290,000 

Deficit:                                 -$49,740 

 

November 4, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

 

As we anticipate the upcoming Fall 

season, I would like to know more 

about how I can be involved/

volunteer: 
 
First Impressions Ministry 

  □ Greeter   □ Usher    □ Café 

  □ Welcome Center 
 
Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  

 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on 

Sunday morning. We would like to serve you with answers to questions you 

might have or with information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center  

in the Atrium Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or 

complete the Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  
 

to the families of Ann Neipling who passed away on 

October 24; and to Edith Gillespie, whose husband Reid passed away on 

October 29. 
 

This daily prayer guide provides updated and 

specific praise and prayer requests from members of our HPBC missionary 

family.  Please pick one up at the Welcome Center today.   
 

the Thanksgiving Eve Service, a special family time, 

featuring music, testimonies and prayer on Wednesday evening, November 

21 at 7:00pm in Fellowship Hall.  You are invited to come early and enjoy an 

easy pizza dinner at 6;30pm.  Come as families, children included, and let’s 

give thanks together - for all that God has done for us this past year. 

 

, a three year 

church-wide initiative designed to strengthen our physical foundation.  

The trustees and elders have determined that we’ll need to invest  

$2.5 MM into our facility over the next 3 years for some much needed 

major repair & replacement projects.  
 

The good news is through generous donors and our church budget, we're 

75% of the way there!  We're asking you to prayerfully consider supporting 

this need.  To find out more, visit our website or pick up an information 

sheet at the Welcome Center. 

, as they transition with TEAM in Spain 

to retirement in Florida.  Pray for them as they are the primary caregivers 

for Lorna’s mom.  Pray for ministry opportunities in their community and 

surrounding area.  Pray for their kids to pursue Jesus.  We look forward to 

today’s “Spanish Inquisition…Trivia on Mission” luncheon!   
 

as they serve in North Carolina 

with The Seed Company. Pray for wisdom to continue relationships with 

Believers in an Asian country where the government is making things 

difficult for house churches. They are thankful that Cindy is still in remission 

after her 6 month checkup, and that she is recovering well from an injury 

this summer caused by weakened bones.  Pray for good health and safe 

delivery for twins coming to Kyle and Lorie next month.  

 

will be presenting “Charlie & The 

Chocolate Factory” on November 15 -17 at Birmingham Groves High School 

Little Theatre.   
 

Show times are Thursday and Friday, November 15 & 16 at 7:00pm, and 

Saturday, November 17 at 2:00pm & 7:00pm.   
 

Tickets will be available in the Atrium Foyer between services today and in 

the SCS Admin office this week. Advanced tickets are $10/students and 

$12/adults, and $15 at the door. Cash or checks only.   

 

, our church family will be partnering with Prison Fellowship 

to purchase and deliver gifts for children of families on behalf of their 

incarcerated parent. 
 

Sign out an angels from the Angel Tree beginning Sunday, November 18 at 

the Angel Tree display. We’ll need many from our church family to take an 

angel and purchase a gift, and return it by Sunday, December 9. 
 

Volunteers will be needed to serve on delivery teams on Saturday morning, 

December 15.  Sign up at the Angel Tree table coming soon. 



 

 

November 4, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

Christian Norman 

Ministry Associate 
 

Sue Reddypogu 

Elementary Children 
 

Brent Slater 

Senior Pastor 
 

Jimmy Smith 

Discipleship 

Sue Hoffenbacher 

SCS Superintendent 
 

Adam Holcomb 

Worship & Music 
 

John Koenke 

Shepherding  
 

Scott Kowalski 

Business Manager 

Nancy Baughman 

Early Childhood 
 

Dave Borror 

Ministry Administration 
 

Jeremy Einem 

High School 
 

Kenneth Gabbert 

Middle School 

Come Christians Join to Sing 

Nothing But the Blood 

The Old Rugged Cross 

The Power of the Cross 

Communion 

He Will Hold Me Fast 

Message 

Show Us Christ 

He is Our God 

Jailbreak 

Life Defined 

Communion 

He Will Hold Me Fast 

Message  

Message: Bound to Sin or God? - Romans 5:12-6:23 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

 

 

Kid City, the El - 6:00pm 
 

West Fellowship Hall - 6:00pm 

South Atrium Hall - 6:00pm 

 

Biblical Training Conference - 5:00pm 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

 

Awana - 6:00pm 

Love and Respect - 6:00pm 

Evidence of God - 6:00pm 

 

Women in Prayer - 10:00am 

   Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:30pm     
 

7:00pm 

  Nursery / Scooters  Elementary - Pioneer Clubs 

  Herd Middle School    Crash High School   

  Moms’ Care   Women in the Word  

  Men’s Bible Study  Men’s Discipleship  

  Oasis Scripture & Prayer DivorceCare 

 

 

is an opportunity to be a part of 

both mission and community.  Invite friends, family, coworkers, and 

strangers to come and dine with us. We will have a good time talking 

about faith in celebration of Thanksgiving on Saturday, November 17,  

from 6:00 - 9:00pm.  See our Facebook page, YoungAdults@HPBC, for the 

location.  For more information email cnorman@hpbc.cc.  We hope to see 

you there! 

 

Praise Team Rehearsal - 7:15pm 


